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NOTICE 

 
Ref  : QS/MC/LETTER/DS/2025/174 
 
Date  : 18th September 2025 
 
To  : Owner and Tenant 
 
From  : The Management, Q Sentral  
 
Subject : TEMPORARY SERVICE INTERRUPTION – DOUBLE DECK SHUTTLE LIFTS 3, 

4, 5, 6, 7 & 8 (“DDSL”) 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Kindly be informed that the Double Deck Shuttle Lifts (“DDSL”) 3, 4, 5, 6, 7 & 8 will be temporarily out of 

service to facilitate the replacement of the main rope. Please note that each lift will require only one (1) day 

of downtime. The scheduled work details are as follows:  

Main Rope Replacement Work Start Date 

DDSL3 Wednesday, 24th September 2025 

DDSL4 Thursday, 25th September 2025 

DDSL5 Friday, 26th September 2025 

DDSL6 Monday, 29th September 2025 

DDSL7 Tuesday, 30th September 2025 

DDSL8 Wednesday, 1st October 2025 

We regret for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.  

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Management Office at 03-2730 

2041 or email us at helpdesk@qsentralkl.com during office hours.  

Thank you. 

The Management 
PERBADANAN PENGURUSAN Q SENTRAL 

 


